
 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL MINUTES 

February 11, 2022 

The finance council met at noon on February 11th in the conference room. Those attending 
included Fr Mark, Rob David, Tony Zuber, Mike Uhl, Dan Eagleson, Allyson Padilla, Jeffrey 
Rosenberg and Ed Beyers. 

Tony Zuber led the opening prayer. The minutes of the January meeting were approved as 
presented. 

Mike Uhl reported that collections for January were $9,791.74 less than January of 2021, and 
$1,941.63 less year-to-date than the previous twelve months. Balance in checking was 
$43,592.65. 

A quick review of the Capital Campaign showed that money continues to trickle in. 

Rob David reported on investments. The value of the Foundation account as of the end of 
January was $2,163,023.49 and included $83,486.41 in money market.  In the Church Trust 
account, the value stood at $1,762,666.44 including $184,688.31 in money market. There was 
no notable activity in either account. 

In other business, Fr Mark reported that in a few years there will be only thirty priests to serve 
106 parishes in the diocese. The Bishop is studying how the diocese of Cleveland is handling the 
issue. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:38 pm. The finance council will meet again March 11th.    


